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We had a great turn 
out this year. There 
was lots of food and 
everyone had a good 

time. We would like to 
thank Pam Pope for 
making the party so 

much fun.  

L.O.H.A Newsletter  

February  
Board Meeting Feb. 5th – 
Minutes will be available on-line  

March 
Board Meeting March 15th @ 7pm 
 

February / March 
2011 

2010  
Christmas Party 

Santa made an appearance and talked to 
the children.  Here are some of the children
that had a chance to talk with Santa.  

We 
would 
like to 
also 

thank 
Santa’s 

two 
helpers, 
Thank 
you. 

If you missed the Christmas Party, we 
hope you see you at the Christmas 

Party of 2011. 

Ever wanted to be a human Christmas 
tree? Well take a look at these… 

Also, there 
were games 

and crafts for 
the kids. 

Waiting to pin the Nose 
 On the Reindeer 

Thank you to 
everyone for 

helping clean up. 

Every try wrapping a gift with one of 
your hands tied to someone else? Well 
this group did and it was a lot of fun 
to watch. 

Winners 
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FOR SALE 

Website Information 
Pictures for the website are to be sent to 
Bethany Neldrett at webmaster@lohpa.com 
 

Our Sympathies 
Please if you know of any sympathies that 
need to mentioned please contact Nichole 
Springall at 248-599-7098 or 
nspringall.loha@yahoo.com  

Meticulous Pressure Washing: 
Jason Babcock 248- 230-6601 
 

Baby sitting, care for Dogs and property while families 
are on Vacation:  
Corwin Craite 248-462-9937 
 

Your Neighborhood Town and Country Real Estate Agent  
Carol Leonard 248-420-7957 
 

Handyman Services:  
Bob Majka 248-618-9652 
Reasonable prices and estimates given  
 

Sharpening of Scissors, Knives, and Mower blade 
Cliff Miller 248-673-8346 
 

Customized Candy Wrappers for any Occasion and 
Professional Photographer 
Nancy Murray 248-674-7036 
 

Babysitting, Dog and House Watching 
Paige and Brook Murray 248-674-7036 
 

Guitar Lessons 
Bran Pope 248-673-1802 
½ hour guitar lesson for $15.00 or 1 hour guitar lesson for $30.00 
 

Babysitting  
Cassie Stoutenburg 248-673-0341 
She is 14.5 years old 
 

The Pampered Chef- Independent Consultant 
Nichole Springall 248-599-7098  
E-mail: nichole_springall@yahoo.com  
 

Pet Sitting for Vacations:  
Alaina Valente 248-674-0795 
 

Services Offered by Residences of L.O.H.A 

President – Gordon Woolslayer 248-674-1671 
Vice President – Lee Howell 248-673-8989 
Secretary – Carolyn Bree 248-673-5347 
Treasurer – Lynn Woolslayer 248-674-1671 
Boating director – John Mayer 248-673-7604 
Expeditor – Bob Majka – 248-618-9652 
Legal Director – Don Osborne 248-674-3690 
Promotional Co- Directors – 

 Nichole Springall 248-599-7098 
 Laura Davidson 810-610-8148 

Safety Director – Tim Daly 248-673-7731 
Social Director – Pam Pope 248-673-1802 
Newsletter – Nichole Springall 248-599-7098 

2011 L.O.H.A Board 

Newsletter Information 
Information for the Newsletter should be given 
to Nichole Springall at 248-599-7098 or  
E-mail to nspringall.loha@yahoo.com 

SUPPORT OUR TROUPS 
The Osbornes are selling t-shirts to honor 
our Vets with SUPPORT OUR TROUPS on 
them. Cost is $15.00. To buy, call Mary Lou 
at 248-674-3690

Oak Entertainment center - Like New  
Holds up to a 35” TV 
$150.00 
Call Sharon Gwin at 248-674-3305 for more 
information 

Christmas Decorating Contest 
2010 Winners 

Best Holiday Theme –  
3402 Levee  
Gerald and Gail Chamberlain 
Best Holiday Window –  
3818 Embarcadero  
Tim and Terissa Daly  
Best Overall Holiday Decoration –  
3911 Embarcadero  
Clare Olsen  
 

Open Water and Thin Ice by the Boat 
docks from shore out to around the 

point. Please be careful. 


